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What Our Staff Say

‘Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility.” - Lunchtime Supervisor

‘We work with individual families to support them through some of the most
challenging times in their lives. The support is always about benefitting the
whole family, and therefore the child.” - Mental Health Lead

‘The ethos of kindness at the school, and the importance of safeguarding for
staff and children means we are a school that really looks out for one anoth-
er.” - Teaching Assistant

‘At this school, staff really care deeply about the children and helping them to
feel happy and safe.’ - Early Help Practitioner

What Are We Doing Next?

This year, we have expanded our safeguarding team: Mr Page, Mrs Jones, Mrs Jensen and Mrs Strang are all highly trained
as safeguarding leads, and Mrs Foley and the Mental Health Support Team work to ensure support is available for those
children who need it. We also share in our weekly newsletter a QR code linking parents to our online portal of information
on how to keep children safe online. We are hosting several parent workshops on a variety of issues this year, including
supporting children with emotional dysregulation, bereavement and parental separation. We are inviting parents from lo-
cal schools to these events too, to share our practice.

What do | do if | have a safeguarding concern?

If you are concerned about a child in our school, or you want to speak to us about something that is worrying you,
please do come and speak to one of the safeguarding team. Our pictures are displayed around school and we will be
able to offer support, and advice on how to best help you, the family and the child. If you believe a child is in immediate
danger, or if you are in immediate danger, ring 999.
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